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Man in Critical Condition After Being Shot Multiple
Times in Coki Point
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Police vehicles on scene of shooting in Coki Point on Friday. 

ST. THOMAS — A man was listed as being in critical condition at the Schneider Regional
Medical Center (SRMC) after being shot multiple times in Coki Point, V.I.P.D. Public
Information Officer Toby Derima has announced.

According to the news release, on Friday at approximately 2:51 p.m., the 911 Emergency Call
Center received a report of a shooting incident with a man down in the area of Coki Point.

Officers traveled to the scene and found an adult male with multiple gunshot wounds to the body.
He was transported to the SRMC via ambulance for treatment, where he was listed in serious
condition.

https://viconsortium.com/vi-crime/virgin-islands-man-in-critical-condition-after-being-shot-multiple-times-at-coki-point-beach


Detectives are urging anyone with information about this incident to contact police by calling 911,
the Criminal Investigation Bureau at (340) 774-2211, or anonymously to Crime Stoppers USVI at
(800) 222-TIPS.
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